
 
 
 

PSSD/BAC-NOA NO. 2023-065 

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 

July 19, 2023 
 

MS. JUDITH D. DAGUCON 

Jaja Trading 

111 8th Ave., Grace Park, 

Coloocan City 
 

Dear Ms. Dagucon: 
 

This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee 

Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for procurement of 2023 

Corporate Giveaways (Lot 5: Customized Vegan Leather Expandable Tote Bag with 

Kraft Paper Cardboard Gift Bag) is awarded to Jaja Trading in the amount of Pesos: 

Two Hundred Twenty-Five Thousand (Php225,000.00), inclusive of applicable 

taxes 
 
 

Jaja Trading is therefore required from receipt of this Notice of Award to formally enter 
into contract with PHILGUARANTEE. For this requirement, you may coordinate with 
Ms. Milagros M. Baet of the Strategy Management and Communications Department 
at mmbaet@philguarantee.gov.ph. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space 
provided below and return the signed duplicate copy to this office the soonest possible 
time. 

 

Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

ALBERTO E. PASCUAL 
President and CEO 

 

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on : ___________________ 
Name of Representative of the Bidder : ____________________ 
Authorized Signature : __________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22nd to 24th floors, BPI-Philam Building, 6811 Ayala Avenue, Makati City, 1266 Philippines www.philguarantee.gov.ph 

Judith Dagucon
July 19,2023




